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completely different audience than the 1990s or the current decade, as society and
especially gender roles changed a lot over time. Consequently one can also expect
differences in the way the Walt Disney Company chose to depict its characters over
the years. This research paper will show that female gender roles in Disney
princess movies respond to the change of society by portraying their Disney
heroine much more assertive and less passive over time. To support this thesis one
movie from each of the three waves which were introduced above will be analyzed
exemplary for the period.
Walt Disney's Sleeping Beauty Diana Wakeman 1993 Full-color pop-ups allow children
to play an active role in the beloved fairy tale in which Prince Phillip must
escape the dastardly Maleficent and kiss Sleeping Beauty.
I Am Walt Disney Brad Meltzer 2019 "A biography of Walt Disney with a focus on his
work making dreams come true for himself and for generations of children"-Disney Princess Sleeping Beauty Read-Along Storybook and CD Meredith Rusu
2014-07-29 Relive the classic animated tale of Walt Disney's Sleeping Beauty!
Follow along as Aurora grows up with the good fairies, meets the prince of her
dreams, and overcomes Maleficent's evil curse. Real character voices and lively
sound effects add to the magic in this enchanting storybook-and-CD set.
Sleeping Beauty 2014 Published to coincide with the Fall 2014 Diamond Edition DVD
release of the Disney classic animated film, an introduction to the story of the
enchanted Princess Aurora complements skill-building text adaptations with movieinspired artwork. Movie tie-in.
Sleeping Beauty Mary Man-Kong 2014 A retelling of the Disney animated classic
tells the tale of Princess Aurora, who pricks her finger on a spindle and falls
into an enchanted sleep.
Aurora's Story Courtney Carbone 2019-10 Disney Princess Aurora tells her story in
her own words in this beautifully-illustrated full-color storybook based on Walt
Disney's Sleeping Beauty. And Princess Aurora stars in the live-action theatrical
release of Maleficent 2 in theaters October 18th 2019.
Briar Rose Jane Yolen 2002-03-15 Rewrites the old German folktale, Sleeping
Beauty, into a story about the ramifications of the Holocaust.
Princess Bedtime Stories Special Edition Disney Book Group 2014-11-25
Sleeping Beauty (Disney Princess) Michael Teitelbaum 2013-12-18 With the help of
three good fairies, Princess Aurora grows up safe and protected from the evil
Maleficent. But everything changes when she meets Prince Phillip and falls in
love. Disney Princess fans ages 2 to 5 will love this Little Golden Book retelling
of Disney Sleeping Beauty!
Future Law Lilian Edwards 2020-02-03 How will law, regulation and ethics govern a
future of fast-changing technologies? Bringing together cutting-edge authors from
academia, legal practice and the technology industry, Future Law explores and
leverages the power of human imagination in understanding, critiquing and
improving the legal responses to technological change. It focuses on the practical
difficulties of applying law, policy and ethical structures to emergent

Sleeping Beauty Step into Reading (Disney Princess) Mary Man-Kong 2014-07-22
Aurora from Disney Sleeping Beauty is one of the most beloved Disney princesses of
all time. Now children ages 4 to 6 can relive the magic of the film in this Step 2
Step into Reading leveled reader. Step 2 readers use basic vocabulary and short
sentences to tell simple stories. For children who recognize familiar words and
can sound out new words with help.
Sleeping Beauty (Disney Princess) Mary Man-Kong 2014-09-12 A retelling of the
Disney animated classic tells the tale of Princess Aurora, who pricks her finger
on a spindle and falls into an enchanted sleep.
Once Upon a Dream: A Twisted Tale Liz Braswell 2016-04-05 What if the sleeping
beauty never woke up? Once Upon a Dream marks the second book in a new YA line
that reimagines classic Disney stories in surprising new ways. It should be
simple--a dragon defeated, a slumbering princess in a castle, a prince poised to
wake her. But when the prince falls asleep as his lips touch the fair maiden's, it
is clear that this fairy tale is far from over. With a desperate fairy's last
curse controlling her mind, Princess Aurora must escape from a different castle of
thorns and navigate a dangerously magical landscape--created from her very own
dreams. Aurora isn't alone--a charming prince is eager to join her quest, and old
friends offer their help. But as Maleficent's agents follow her every move, Aurora
struggles to discover who her true allies are and, moreover, who she truly is.
Time is running out. Will the sleeping beauty be able to wake herself up?
The Changing Role of Women in Disney's Princess Movies. Feminism in the U.S. Sarah
Wenzel 2019-06-18 Seminar paper from the year 2014 in the subject Cultural Studies
- Miscellaneous, grade: 1,0, University of Würzburg (Philosophische Fakultät I),
course: Feminism in the U.S.: History, Ideas, and Politics, language: English,
abstract: Bewitched by the magical atmosphere these films create, millions of
girls are dreaming of becoming a Disney princess one day. Seeing girls and boys
re-enact these fairy tales and in that way slip into the role of a princess the
thought struck me in the context of my seminar about Feminism, in what way these
movies influence children. Which concepts of womanhood do they foster and are
these fairy tales really as timeless as the grandparents think they are? Taking a
closer look at the most successful and best known of all Disney princess movies,
there are basically three waves, defined by their date of release. The first
feature-length animated film Disney created was a story based on the Brother Grimm
fairy tale “Schneewittchen”. The Disney movie Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs was
premiered in 1937 and was an instant success, followed by Cinderella in 1950 and
Sleeping Beauty in 1959. The next wave of princess movies were produced between
1989, starting with Little Mermaid, followed by Beauty and the Best (1991),
Aladdin (1992), Pocahontas (1995) and ending in 1998 with Mulan, so basically
during the 1990s. The latest wave of Disney princess films is from 2009 on with
The Princess and the Frog, then Tangled (2010), Brave (2012) and the last one was
Frozen (2013). This is an enormous timeframe. The 1930s, 40s and 50s provided a
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technologies both now and in the future. It covers crucial current issues such as
big data ethics, ubiquitous surveillance and the Internet of Things, and
disruptive technologies such as autonomous vehicles, DIY genetics and robot
agents. By using examples from popular culture such as books, films, TV and
Instagram - including 'Black Mirror', 'Disney Princesses', 'Star Wars', 'Doctor
Who' and 'Rick and Morty' - it brings hypothetical examples to life. And it asks
where law might go next and to regulate new-phase technology such as artificial
intelligence, 'smart homes' and automated emotion recognition.
The Curse of Maleficent Elizabeth Rudnick 2014-04-29 Aurora has always enjoyed her
simple life. She loves to explore the beautiful woods surrounding her quaint
cottage. She even likes living with her bumbling yet well-meaning aunts. But when
Aurora discovers a dark secret about her past, her whole world turns upside down.
Will she be able to save herself from an imminent curse? This beautiful novel
filled with whimsical illustrations tells Aurora’s story in the upcoming Disney
film, Maleficent.
Once Upon a Dream Charles Solomon 2014-06-17 With its themes of a beautiful
princess, a dashing prince, and love triumphing over powerful magic, "Sleeping
Beauty" remains one of the most beloved of all fairy tales. The story was first
published by Charles Perrault in 1697. Perrault's vision of the ageless, enchanted
princess slumbering in her vine-encrusted tower has fascinated readers and artists
for more 300 years three times as long as the heroine slept. This heavilyillustrated book will trace the history of that fascination, which has manifested
itself in literature, fine art, poetry, music, and film. The most celebrated
cinematic version of Sleeping Beauty is Walt Disney's, the glorious finale of the
animated fairy tales he began in 1937 with Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.
Although Briar Rose/Aurora was the most beautiful and beautifully animated of the
Disney princesses, the film was dominated by Maleficent: Perrault's shriveled old
fairy was transformed into the epitome of the lovely but terrible sorceress of
fantasy literature. The book will conclude with the development and creation of
Maleficent, including interviews with Angelina Jolie, Imelda Staunton, Linda
Woolverton, Sean Bailey, Joe Roth, Don Hahn, and director Robert Stromberg (Oscarwinning art director of Avatar and Alice in Wonderland); behind-the-scenes details
and photography; costumes, props, and makeup; and plenty of movie magic!
Spindle's End Robin McKinley 2002-05-13 The evil fairy Pernicia has set a curse on
Princess Briar-Rose: she is fated to prick her finger on the spindle of a spinning
wheel and fall into an endless, poisoned sleep. Katriona, a young fairy, kidnaps
the princess in order to save her; she and her aunt raise the child in their small
village, where no one knows her true identity. But Pernicia is looking for her,
intent on revenge for a defeat four hundred years old. Robin McKinley's masterful
version of Sleeping Beauty is, like all of her work, a remarkable literary feat.
Snow Tracy Lynn 2009-12-01 Snow White, Rose Red In a tiny Welsh estate, a duke and
duchess lived happily, lacking only a child -- or, more importantly, a son and
heir to the estate. Childbirth ultimately proved fatal for the young duchess.
After she died, the duke was dismayed to discover that he was not only a widower,
but also father to a tiny baby girl. He vowed to begin afresh with a new wife,
abandoning his daughter in search of elusive contentment. Independent -- virtually
ignored -- and finding only little animals and a lonely servant boy as her
companions, Jessica is pale, lonely and headstrong...and quick to learn that she
has an enemy in her stepmother. "Snow," as she comes to be known, flees the estate
to London and finds herself embraced by a band of urban outcasts. But her
stepmother isn't finished with her, and if Jessica doesn't take control of her
destiny, the wicked witch will certainly harness her youth -- and threaten her
very life....
Disney Princess Read-and-Sing: Sleeping Beauty Disney Book Group 2014-07-29 This
storybook contains six Sleeping Beauty tales. Plus, download three songs from the
movie: "Hail to the Princess Aurora," "Do You Hear That?" and "An Unusual
Prince/Once Upon a Dream."
The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies Lauren Dundes 2019-07-11 In this
volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of disciplines present their
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analyses of Disney movies and Disney music, which are mainstays of popular
culture. The power of the Disney brand has heightened the need for academics to
question whether Disney’s films and music function as a tool of the Western elite
that shapes the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in social
structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a number of the
articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors argue that Disney
productions can help individuals cope with difficult situations or embrace
progressive thinking. The different approaches to the assessment of Disney films
as cultural artifacts also vary according to the theoretical perspectives guiding
the interpretation of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The
authors of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best way forward.
Sleepy Time with Aurora (Disney Princess) Andrea Posner-Sanchez 2015-01-06
Rereleased in a larger trim size, a best-selling board book features sumptuous
illustrations of Princess Aurora and a variety of little girls enjoying their
bedtime rituals before closing their eyes for the night. Movie tie-in.
Aurora Wendy Loggiar 2012 Aurora decides to throw her three good fairies a
surprise party, but she finds it difficult keeping the party a secret.
The Frog Prince Walter Crane 2018-10-12 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To
ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in
an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Sleeping Beauty Margaret Early 1993-10-25 A beautiful princess is put into a deep
sleep by a curse until she is awakened by a brave prince. Illustrations were
inspired by the setting for Perrault's original tale.
Sleeping Beauty Big Golden Book (Disney Princess) RH Disney 2019-09-03 When Briar
Rose turns 16, she learns that she is actually Princess Aurora—and that an evil
fairy cast a spell on her! Children ages 3 to 7 and all Disney Princess fans will
love this beautiful hardcover storybook retelling of Disney's beloved classic
Sleeping Beauty!
A Wicked Thing Rhiannon Thomas 2015-02-24 Rhiannon Thomas's dazzling debut novel
is a spellbinding reimagining of what happens after happily ever after. Vividly
imagined scenes of action, romance, and political intrigue are seamlessly woven
together to reveal a richly created world . . . and Sleeping Beauty as she's never
been seen before. One hundred years after falling asleep, Princess Aurora wakes up
to the kiss of a handsome prince and a broken kingdom that has been dreaming of
her return. All the books say that she should be living happily ever after. But as
Aurora understands all too well, the truth is nothing like the fairy tale. Her
family is long dead. Her "true love" is a kind stranger. And her whole life has
been planned out by political foes while she slept. As Aurora struggles to make
sense of her new world, she begins to fear that the curse has left its mark on
her, a fiery and dangerous thing that might be as wicked as the witch who once
ensnared her. With her wedding day drawing near, Aurora must make the ultimate
decision on how to save her kingdom: marry the prince or run.
Sleeping Beauty: Aurora's Slumber Party Disney Book Group Staff 2010-09-14
Princess Aurora loves being married to Prince Phillip, but lately, she has been
missing her fairy friends, Flora, Fauna, and Merryweather. So when Phillip leaves
to visit another kingdom for a few days, she has a wonderful idea: a slumber party
with the fairies! But when they arrive, they think they need magic to have fun!
Now, it's up to Aurora to show them how to have a real slumber party—without
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magic!
SLEEPING BEAUTY: Once Upon a Dream 2018-02
The Princess Problem Rebecca Hains 2014-09-02 How to Raise Empowered Girls in a
Princess World! It's no secret that little girls love princesses, but behind the
twirly dresses and glittery crowns sits a powerful marketing machine, delivering
negative stereotypes about gender, race, and beauty to young girls. So how can you
protect your daughter, fight back, and offer new, less harmful options for their
princess obsession? The Princess Problem features real advice and stories from
parents, educators, psychologists, children's industry insiders that will help
equip our daughters to navigate the princess-saturated media landscape. With
excellent research and tips to guide parents through honest conversations with
their kids, The Princess Problem is the parenting resource to raising thoughful,
open-minded children. "a very insightful look at our princess culture...Parents ?
this is a must read!" — Brenda Chapman, Writer/Director, Disney/Pixar's BRAVE
Sleeping Beauty and the Good Fairies (Disney Classic) RH Disney 2018-01-02 This
classic Disney Little Golden Book from 1958--starring Flora, Fauna, Merryweather,
and Princess Aurora from Sleeping Beauty--is back in print! This classic Little
Golden Book, originally published in 1958, features the stars of Disney's Sleeping
Beauty. The three good fairies, Flora, Fauna, and Merryweather, are excited that
Princess Aurora is coming for a visit. They want everything to be just right, but
they can't find their magic wands! This full-color classic is back to delight a
new generation of children ages 2 to 5--as well as collectors of all ages!
Beauty and the Beast Gabrielle-Suzanne Barbot de Villeneuve 2017-03 This is the
first published version of Beauty and the Beast, written by the French author
Gabrielle-Suzanne Barbot de Villeneuve in the mid-18th century and translated by
James Robinson Planche. It is a novel-length story intended for adult readers,
addressing the issues of the marriage system of the day in which women had no
right to choose their husband or to refuse to marry. There is also a wealth of
rich back story as to how the Prince became cursed and revelations about Beauty's
parentage, which fail to appear in subsequent versions of the now classic fairy
tale.
Surprise for a Princess RH Disney 2013-11-27 It’s Princess Aurora’s birthday, and
the good fairies want to prepare a surprise for her without using any magic. Young
readers will enjoy the fun and mayhem that ensues in this Step 2 reader based upon
the Disney classic, Sleeping Beauty.
Maleficent Elizabeth Rudnick 2014-04-29 A deluxe novelization of the Walt Disney
Studios film Maleficent, starring Angelina Jolie. This visually dazzling live
action film explores the origins of one of the most iconic Disney villains:
Maleficent, the infamous fairy who curses Princess Aurora in Disney's animated
classic Sleeping Beauty. This "origin" story is told from Maleficent's
perspective, intersecting with the classic in both familiar and unexpected ways.
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The movie stars Academy Award-winning actress Angelina Jolie as Maleficent, and is
directed by two-time Oscar-winning production designer Robert Stromberg ( Avatar,
Alice in Wonderland). The film co-stars Elle Fanning ( Super 8) as the Princess
Aurora, and features Sharlto Copley ( District 9), Imelda Staunton ( Harry Potter
and the Order of the Phoenix), and Juno Temple ( Atonement).
The Sleeping Beauty in the Wood. A tale 1790
The Sleeping Beauty in the Wood Charles Perrault 2016-02-15 Along with the
collections of Andersen, Lang, and the Brothers Grimm, the Fairy tales of Charles
Perrault is among the great books of European fairy tales. These stories have been
enjoyed by generation after generation of children in many countries, and are
here, waiting to be enjoyed again. Includes vintage illustration!
Rapunzel Bethan Woollvin 2017-07-13 There's more to Rapunzel than excellent
hair.Golden-haired princess Rapunzel is kept trapped in her lofty tower by a
wicked witch, who lops off locks of her beautiful hair and sells them for her own
profit. Can Rapunzel ever figure out a way to escape? From the Macmillan Prizewinning creator of Little Red, Bethan Woollvin, comes another witty twist on of a
favourite fairy tale. This bold and funny story removes the handsome prince
altogether, making Rapunzel the mistress of her own destiny. Printed with stunning
pantone inks, Bethan Woollvin's unique and striking art style and drily comic
voice make this the perfect gift for fairy tale fans of all ages.
Princess of Thorns Stacey Jay 2014 After ten years of exile among fairies who
teach her to use her magically-enhanced strength and courage, Sleeping Beauty's
daughter Aurora enlists the help of Niklaas, eleventh son of King Eldorio, in the
fight to reclaim her throne.
Tales of Courage and Kindness Disney Books 2021-10-05 A deluxe collection of
empowering original short stories featuring your favorite Disney Princesses and
Frozen Queens to mark the Ultimate Princess Celebration. The Disney Princesses and
Frozen Queens get an infusion of girl power with this empowering collection of
original stories that highlight each heroine's own acts of courage and kindness.
Each story is accompanied by original illustrations created by diverse artists
from around the world. • Enjoy the Ultimate Princess Celebration from your own
home with this deluxe hardcover story collection • Features stories about all 12
Disney Princesses—plus two bonus stories about the Frozen Queens! • Beautiful
original illustrations featuring the Disney Princesses and Frozen Queens as you've
never seen them before Complete your story book collection with these fanfavorite, best sellers: • 5 Minute Girl Power Stories • 5 Minute Princess Stories
• Disney Princess Storybook Collection • Powers of a Girl
Disney Princess: Beyond the Tiara Emily Zemler 2022-09-20 Disney Princess: Beyond
the Tiara delves into the history, influences, and cultural significance of the
princesses with fascinating commentary, art, memorabilia, and original interviews.
Disney Movie Collection: Sleeping Beauty 2014-11-17
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